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Paws/Plus Period is undergoing a two week trial.  Check your email from Whitney High School for
more information.

Mask Reminder: When indoors masks must worn properly below chin and above the nose. Students
who do not wear their masks properly will be sent to the office for a written warning that will be
emailed home.  

Copy Paper Boxes:  Due to district budget cuts, WHS is having a copy paper drive this year.  If you can
donate a box of copy paper to the front office we would appreciate it! 

KCRA Kids Canned Food Drive Begins TODAY 11/1!  Classes will compete against each other and the
winning class will get a prize!

Breaking Down The Walls workshop for those students who signed up begins this week. Modified
bell schedule Monday 11/1.

Save the Date!  9-11th graders, Fall Family Information Night, presented by the school counselors -
Monday 11/8, 6:30-7:55pm.  
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